05 ko % Te Tari Ture

[ ¥,

| M
W

i o te Karauna

20 May 2022

Request for Information under the Official Information Act 1982
Our Ref: OIA353/1

1.

We refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) received on 29
April 2022 about Full Time Equivalent (FTE) Figures.

Please find our responses to your specific questions as below.

“How many FTE staff in total were employed by your organisation as at 31 December
2021?”

Crown Law had a total of 211.5 FTE as at 31 December 2021

“What percentage of FTE staff in your organisation were earning a salary of $100,000 or
more as at 31 December 20217?”

Of the total FTE noted above, 46.5 percent has a base salary of $100,000.00 or more as at
31 December 2021.

“How many FTE staff were employed by your organisation for the COVID-19 Response as
at 31 December 2021, if any, and how many of these roles are permanent?”

Crown Law did not hire any additional staff that had the intention of being dedicated to
the support of the COVID-19 response.

“As of today’s date, how many square meters of office space does your organisation have
in total?”

Crown Law subleases 3080.5 square meters in the Justice Centre in Wellington

e 2851 square meters of dedicated space
e  229.5 square meters of space shared with MOJ

We also sublease 114 square meters from Serious Fraud office at 188 Quay Steet in
Auckland

“Was there a Government Relations Team in your organisation as at 31 December 2021,
and if so, how many FTE staff work in government relations roles?”

No.
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Proactive release

8. Please note that we may publish this response (with your personal details redacted), and
any related documents, on Crown Law’s website if we decide proactive release of this
information is or may be in the public interest. If you have any concerns about this, please
let us know within 10 working days of the date of this letter.

Request for Review

9. Please be aware that you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of our response, in accordance with section 28(3) of the OIA. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
Freephone 0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na
Te Tari Ture o Te Karauna / Crown Law

Chief People Officer
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